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We are still in our usual holding pattern.  Things are open but there is still an 

absence of places to gather. I hope all of you are well and doing the things 

necessary to keep yourselves well.   

Keep in mind those active officers dealing with all the issues currently engulfing 

their world.  They deserve all the support we can give them.  Keep them in your 

thoughts and prayers until this situation passes. 

I learned that Mike Hesse, of the Police Museum, was recently diagnosed with 

Lymphoma. Mike has been a good friend and supporter of the retirees and the 

active officers.  Please keep Mike in your thoughts as he enters treatment for a 

good outcome. 

Stay safe and well and if there is anything you need let us know. 


